April 28, 2011

Mr. James H. DeGraffenreidt, Jr.
President

Maryland State Board of Education
200 West Baltimore Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21201

Dear Mr. DeGraffenreidt;

This letter will inform you that Montgomery County does not request a waiver from the
State’s Maintenance of Effort funding level for Fiscal Year 2012. This letter supersedes the
County’s March 31, 2011 letter to Mr. Anthony South expressing our intent at that time to request a
waiver for FY 2012.

Sincerely,
L gP— Ul
Isiah Leggett Valerie Ervin |
Montgomery County Executive President, Montgomery County Council
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c: Anthony South, Executive Director, Maryland State Board of Education
Montgomery County Council
Christopher Barclay, President, Montgomery County Board of Education
Jerry D. Weast, Ed.D, Superintendent, Montgomery County Public Schools
Richard S. Madaleno, Jr., Senator, District 18
Brian J. Feldman, Delegate, District 15




